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Influenza vaccination for 

children organised by  HOPE 

Hospital 

 

Staff collecting donation of 

2000 books for Education 

of Wheels Project 

 West Bengal Commission for Protection of Child Rights (WBCPCR) presented 
certificates to the teachers of Naba Asha Project under the ambit of Hope Kolkata 
Foundation for facilitating the Community Radio Project -'Sahajpath'. The project 
initiated with the concept of “Bridging learning gap through Community Radio for 
Street Children” in collaboration with RadioJU, the Community Radio of Jadavpur 
University.  The Right to Education Act clearly states the provision of free and 
compulsory education for children between ages six to fourteen. Community Radio 
became important for the children losing access to their education in the pandemic 
situation due to their non-accessibility to online classes as a result of not having a 
Smartphone. Moreover, it created awareness especially with regard to health & 
hygiene & supporting them in constructive engagement. After completion of year of 
successful broadcasting of the programme, WBCPCR awarded certificates to the 
teachers from Naba Asha Project. The handover of the certificates were done in our 
office by Mr. Sachidananda Das Secretary, Mr Joy Kar, Honorary President, Hope 
Kolkata Foundation. 

 

 www.hkf.ind.in 

Hope Staff distributing 

cooked food in community  

Please visit www.hkf.ind.in /www.hopechild.org and contribute online 
https://www.hkf.ind.in/Home/DonateOnlineIngenico  

(All donations are exempted under 80G of the Income Tax Act.) 

 

Participating teachers from Naba Asha: 
 
Suparna Banerjee   Sayani Thakur     Indu Prasad    Puja Saha 
Sayantika Ghorui    Manjurika Rang   Saswati Roy    Elora Das  
 
 

 



 

We appreciate all our staff for their 

round the year hard work, specially 

during this difficult times.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For queries, please contact us at hopecsr@hkf.ind.in / hoperesource@hkf.ind.in/ nabanita@hope-foundation.in 
 

 Call:  Ayantika Roy Chaudhury: 9748781846; Sandip Kundu:9804400604;  Nabanita Banerjee: 9910102311 

 

 

HOPE Hospital initiated Covid 19 

vaccination centre in its premises. 

The centre is open to public.  

 

Children of Naba Asha GD Park Centre 

celebrating World Literacy Day 

 

Hope Hospital organized a free eye 

check up camp at the Indo-Bangladesh 

border with due permission from local 

authorities. Around 150 people were 

benefitted through this camp. 
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We are grateful to the people of 

Ireland for this humanitarian 

effort of transfer 50 tonnes of PPE 

to The Hope Foundation  to use, 

distribute and protect so many in 

the wider community of Kolkata. 

Our deepest gratitude to His 

Excellency Sandeep Kumar, 

Indian Ambassador to Ireland for 

supporting this initiative.  
This could not have been possible by the invaluable voluntary support of so many more from Ireland, India and Air Qatar. 

 

 


